CITY OF HOBBS

SAM D. COBB, MAYOR

MARSHALL NEWMAN

JONATHAN SENA

PATRICIA A. TAYLOR

JOSEPH D. CALDERÓN

GARRY A. BUIE

JOHN W. BOYD

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

Notice is hereby given that a potential quorum of the City Commission may occur on *Tuesday, December 1, 2015, at 4:00 p.m.* while members of the Commission attend a Legislative Reception with New Mexico Tourism Secretary Rebecca Latham at the Rockwind Grill, 5001 Jack Gomez Blvd., Hobbs, New Mexico.

Notice is further given that a potential quorum of the City Commission may also occur on *Wednesday, December 2, 2015, from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.* while members of the Commission attend a workshop and presentation on New Mexico True presented by the New Mexico Tourism Department at the Western Heritage Museum, 1 Thunderbird Circle, Hobbs, New Mexico.

The purpose of this notice is merely to inform the public that all members of the City Commission have been invited and may attend the event. City policy will not be formulated by members of the City Commission and no official vote or other action will occur at the meetings.